THE TOWN OFFICE WILL BE
CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC
AT 2PM ON JUNE 30, 2023

FOR OUR
FISCAL YEAR 2023 CLOSEOQOUT.

We are also
CLOSED Tuesday, JULY 4" 2023

The Office will REOPEN
Wednesday July 5%, 2023
At 9:00 am



http://arkansasgopwing.blogspot.com/2015/07/happy-4th-of-july-independence-day-2015.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/

